
 

 
 

“The custodian for the CRC, Kul   
Prasad Humagain, is being moved 
from the CRC to the law building. He 
has always done his job with a lot of 
care and has been incredibly friendly 
to the people who work and study in 
the building. He definitely deserves a 
kudos for all the hard work he has 
done in the CRC over the last 2+ 
years and his presence will be 
missed.” 
 
Shane LeBlanc, Executive Director of 
Operations and Policy, Faculty of Medicine 
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